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BUCKINGHAM PALACE

Mr. Akbar Khan,
Secretary-General,
Commonwealth Parliamentary Assocation.

As Patron ofthe Commonwealth Parliamentary Association,

I am pleased to send my best wishes to you and all ofthe Delegates

present at the Sixty-Fourth Commonwealth Parliamentary Conference,

which is being held in Uganda this week.

I note with interest that the theme for the discussions taking place

this year is ‘Adaption, Engagement and Evolution in a rapidly changing

Commonwealth’ and I was pleased to learn that five hundred

Parliamentarians, Parliamentary Staff and decision makers from

across the Commonwealth will be attending.

I much appreciated your thoughtful words and hope that this

year’s Conference is memorable and productive.

ELIZABETH R.

22nd to 29th September, 2019.


